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Y Ithaca, New York 14853

Nucle ar Science and Engineering Program
Ward Laboratory

May 22, 1980

James R. Miller, Chief
Standardization and Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

' Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: Docket Nos. 50-97
50-157

Dear Mr. Miller: *

This letter is to advise you that it was only two days ago that we
received from your office the clarifying summary of NRC's physical pro-
tection requirements for nonpower reactors.

We are (and have been) actively working on a revision of our cur-
rently approved Physical Security Plan to put it into the standard format
and to incorporate necessary changes, but it will be several weeks before
we will be able to have it ready and to submit it for approval.

If you have questions or need additional information, please write
or call. My office telephone is (607)256-5224.

Sincerely yours,

b .

David D. Clark
Professor; Director, Ward Laboratory
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